
Happy
New Year

From Ed and Ghislaine Miller

Merry
Christmas



In Memoriam:
Carlos Costa Riebiro

Ghislaine’s brother
Carlos died Aug. 22,
2015, in Rio de Janeiro

Nativity art: Maerten de Vos [public domain], via Wikimedia Commons

after a long battle with can-
cer. He was 76.
  Carlos was an internation-
ally distinguished biochemist
and environmental scientist.



Christmas greetings

 from the Miller family
May the joy and peace of this Christmas season be

with you throughout the coming years.

Top row: Son John and Dede with their sons, Chris and Matt.
Chris is studying cello in England and Matt graduated from UT
Knoxville in December.
Son Thomas and Cleusa with Cleusa’s daughter Fernanda and
grandson Mason. They live in Springfield, Va.

Middle row: Daughter Jacqui (Laurito) with sons Gabriel and
Raphael. Gabriel is a sophomore and Raphael is a senior at West
High School in Knoxville.
Son Richard, a professional guitarist, lives in New York City
where he teaches at Columbia and is director of education at
Afro-Latin Jazz Alliance. He is also musical director for a play at
the Kennedy Center in Washington, D.C.

Bottom row: Son Edgar and Angela with Lucas, Danny, Caroli-
na and Sophia. They recently moved from Santiago, Chile, to
Rome, Italy, where Danny, Carolina and Lucas attend Mary-
mount School. Lucas is a cadet at The Citadel in Charleston,
S.C.
Ed and Ghislaine, both retired, still live in their condo in Knox-
ville. They celebrated 57 years of marriage in October.



Ed and Ghislaine Miller

3636 Taliluna Ave. #504

Knoxville, Tennessee 37919

Email:

edgarmiller25@gmail.com

ghismiller@gmail.com

Web:

Edgarmiller.com


